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18 December 2017

Dear Mums and Dads

Christmas is nearly here.  I hope that you are all looking forward to the Festive Season!  Just a few reminders for the following days.

Enterprise Evening
We are due to hold our enterprise evening on Monday 18 December.  Please come along.  At
The evening our school choir will sing and we will hold a raffle to raise funds for school.

Christmas Parties

We will be holding our Christmas Parties this week (Yr 5/6 – Tuesday,  Foundation Phase  -Wednesday,  Yr 3/4 – Thursday).  Children may wear party clothes to school on the day of the party.

Foundation Phase Trip

Our infant children will be going on their school trip on Thursday.  Please can all children wear school uniform, but please bring hat, scarf and gloves to keep warm.

Charity Work

Many thanks for your support in raising funds for charity this term.  This term we have donated monies to McMillan, Noah’s Ark Appeal, Children in Need and donated boxes of food stuffs to the Food Bank.  Many thanks

Christmas Holidays

Don’t forget that we break up for Christmas this Friday at 1.30pm.  School re-opens on Monday 8 January 2018.

Can I and all the staff wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Yours sincerely

J Arthur
Headteacher
[image: image2.jpg]™

e

08 Excellence thr
v "ough

ear

/7/',,8

"+ Car ing and Sharing <

¢
’5@/‘





[image: image3.jpg]INVESTOR IN PEOPLE



[image: image4.jpg]RISCA
PRIMARY
SCHOOL



